
October - Deireadh Fómhair 
The whole staff are delighted with the children's engagement and 

motivation with the class work since we returned nearly 7 weeks ago. Well 
done everyone!  

To celebrate the Halloween break the children can dress up on Friday 23rd 
October. It doesn’t have to be scary. Children can wear a costume but please 

do not send extra items with the costume.  
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St. Louis Infant School 
Deireadh Fómhair 2020 

Principal and Designated Liaison Person for Child Protection - Carmel McCarroll                                                  
Deputy Principal and Deputy Designated Liaison Person for Child Protection - Clare McPhillips  

OUR MONTHLY VALUE IS HELP 

Label 
Please label all the 
children’s clothing. 
Uniforms, coats and 
lunchboxes   

Book Bills  
The cost of all your 
child’s supplies for the 
year is €65 

No Eggs or Nuts 
We have a number of 
children with egg and 
nut allergies

HALLOWEEN  
School closed from 

26th October to 30th 
October inclusive. 

1
HALLOWEEN DRESS 

UP DAY 23RD  
OCTOBER  

2
SEESAW 

Please return the 
consent forms and you 
will receive a code to 

access the app 
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Wellbeing  

To celebrate being back together 
again we are going to have a 

wellbeing afternoon on Friday 16th 
October. The children in their class 

bubbles will enjoy a movie and some 
treats. We want to acknowledge their 

hard work and your support since 
September. We are grateful to you for 

following the 2m social distancing 
during the staggered drop off and 
collection, wearing a face covering 

and continuous support. Thank you! 

National Tree Day                                        
On 1st October the eco committee, Mrs 

Greenan, Eunice and Kevin helped plant an 
oak tree to celebrate National Tree Day. We 
look forward to watching this mighty Oak 
grow over the years and we will remember 

planting it in 2020.  

Board of Management                           
We need to elect a father onto the Board of 

Management. Parents can nominate 
themselves or others by giving me a call on 

047-82913 or email 
principal@stlouisinfants.ie. The board term 

runs until November 2023. We are grateful to 
Taus for his contribution to the school. As his 

children have moved into the senior school  
we must now elect a new father 

representative onto the BoM. The Board 
works as a corporate body and make 

collective decisions about the day to day 
management of the school.  

• If your child is feeling unwell or you have 
travelled from a country outside the HSE 
‘Green List’ contact the Principal before 
returning to school.  

• Please follow the one way system at all times, 
keep 2m distance and wear a face covering. 

• We are available to discuss any questions you 
may have during this strange time. Don’t 
hesitate to phone or email us 047-82913 or 
principal@stlouisinfants.ie 

• HSE live 1850241850 is very useful for advice  

• Keep safe and well everyone!
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OUR MONTHLY VALUE IS HELP  

Other Information .    

• Book bills are due €65 per child  

• Office email; office@stlouisinfants.ie / 047-82913 

• Seesaw - Once you return the consent form you will receive a code, use this code 
to access the online seesaw platform.  

• Please forward your email address to the school if you haven’t already done so.   

• We would appreciate if you could donate any spare tracksuit bottoms to the 
school.  
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